
  02/09/16  
 

   

     VIII.    SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 

 
  
 

   

    
  Office of Executive Director of Operations Mr. Andy Cantrell 
 

  

 School Safe Room for Carver, Joyner, and Thomas Street 

 
Request approval to move forward with our proposed FEMA Safe 
Rooms to be located at Carver, Joyner, and Thomas Street.  These 
three locations have been approved for Phase 2, which includes bidding 
each project.  This approval is subject to changes being made by 
MEMA/FEMA.   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mr. Babb (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Davis (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

PASSED: YES (   ) NO (   )   
    

  

Action 


